[image: image1.wmf]
[image: image1.wmf]

September 17, 2010

To:
Financial Aid

From:
Maggie Foran, Teacher Education Programs

Re:
Kecia Husbands A00139990

Evergreen Student Kecia Husbands has been in contact with me since middle of last academic year to prepare for applying to the Master in Teaching Program for fall 2011. Ms. Husbands has been working to fulfill requirements for the elementary education and special education endorsements. She had to wait to summer 2010 to take the Introduction to Special Education course, in order to take the next four courses in the sequence:

Fall ’10
Special Education Assessment 4 credits

Winter ’11
Special Education Behavior and Classroom Management 4 credits

Spring ’11
Special Education Curriculum Adaptation Strategies 6 credits

Summer ’11 Special Education Professional Seminar 4 credits

This is the only format the special education endorsement courses are available. We would appreciate Financial Aid extending funding to Ms. Husbands to finish these prerequisite courses through summer 2011. This series of courses will be not be offered in 2011-2012 while the program is being revamped, so it is critical Ms. Husbands take them now.

Thank you for your assistance and do not hesitate to contact me if you need further information.
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